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Comments: [External Email]Proposed trail restrictions in Sunlight - Sulphur Ck.

 

[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

To Whom it concerns,

 

Regarding the proposal to limit vehicle travel to 64" on Shoshone National Forest land in the Sunlight-Sulphur

Creek area. I AM STRONGLY OPPOSED TO THE PROPOSAL. These proposed changes only add to the

continued restrictions being placed on National Forest trails, brought on by people who seek to eliminate

motorized travel on lands WE ALL have a right to enjoy.

 

Not everyone desires, some are not even able, to walk these trails and not everyone can afford the smaller

machines that would be required to fit the proposed restrictions. A large segment of trail users would therefore be

denied access to the very trails that our N.F. Trail Permits are supposed to be paying for. Hikers and bicyclists

are not required to purchase trail permits, why do they get preferred treatment? Every time there is an alleged

'trail use conflict', the motorized vehicle users get eliminated. This has been occurring more and more often and

is unfair to a group of tax paying, permit buying, responsible users of PUBLIC LANDS. It seems that off-road

vehicle users are being forced to pay for the privilege of being shut out of access to more areas every year.

 

Please do not impose these restrictions. Keep Public Lands public, FOR ALL.

 

Sincerely,

 

Trip Aiken

 

[PII]


